GARNETScripts



NEW: Listen to Garnet Scripts

Short on time? Driving to work? You can now listen to an audio version of your monthly newsletter. Play individual articles

or as a playlist.



Student Pharmacists Travel the Globe for Training

In recognition of World Pharmacists Day on September 25, we wanted to highlight students who have challenged themselves to hone their pharmacy skills in other countries, learning more about how pharmacy is practiced around the world.

Read more / I Listen



USC Student Pharmacist Named AACP Aspiring Academic

Gamecock student pharmacist Peter Hiller, Class of 2025, has been named to the inaugural class of Aspiring Academics by the American Association of Colleges of Pharmacy, one of only twenty students nationwide to receive the honor.

Read more / In Listen



Class of 2026 Walker Leadership Scholars Named

The Walker Leadership Scholars program has selected its two newest students for the Class of 2026. Scholars accelerate their leadership development through added experiential opportunities, networking and mentorship.

Read more /
Listen



Q&A with Tucker Patterson, '92

Gamecock alumnus Tucker A. Patterson has learned to value adaptability throughout his impressive career in neurotoxicology research.

Learn more about his professional journey in our <u>latest Alumni Q&A</u>.

Around our Community

- "TikTok creator shares kitchen hack to never scrub a pot again" Yahoo! Life feat. Associate Professor Jill Michels, Palmetto Poison Center
- "Closing the Chronic Care Gap in Rural South Carolina" Specialty Pharmacy Continuum feat. Clinical Associate Professor Patti Fabel
- Professor Hippokratis Kiaris co-authored two papers: <u>Universal DNA</u> <u>methylation age across mammalian tissues</u> in <u>Nature Aging</u> and <u>DNA</u> <u>methylation networks underlying mammalian traits</u> in <u>Science</u>
- Assistant Professor T. Chase Francis was awarded a <u>2023 Young Investigator</u> <u>Grant</u> by the Brain & Behavior Research Foundation

Events and Opportunities

<u>Prisma Health-USC Residency Program Open House</u> September 28, 2023

Students and professionals are invited for an open house to learn about the Prisma Health-USC pharmacy residency and fellowship programs and current DEI initiatives.

<u>KPIC Pharmacy Innovation Career Summit</u> October 7, 2023 (Virtual) Interested in non-traditional pharmacy career pathways? Register now for the 2023 Pharmacy Innovation Career Summit hosted by the Kennedy Pharmacy Innovation Center at USC.

<u>USC Homecoming Weekend</u> October 13-15, 2023

Visit the USC Alumni Association <u>website</u> for this year's events and a to-do list to make the most of your time while you're back home in Columbia.

We're Hiring!

If you'd like a great career at one of the best places to work in the state, consider the University of South Carolina. We're seeking applicants for the following positions in the College of Pharmacy:

- Clinical Assistant Professor (Infectious Diseases)
- Clinical Assistant Professor (Psychiatry / Mental Health Care)

From the Dean

As we celebrate World Pharmacists Day, I want to take this opportunity to thank each of you for all that you do for our profession. The role of the pharmacist continues to grow in the ever-expanding world of health care. Each of you plays a significant role in providing care for patients, directly or indirectly, in our community pharmacies and hospitals, through research and drug development, in pharmacy administration and so many other essential roles. Thank you for supporting the College of Pharmacy; by doing so, you help us meet our goals to provide the best training possible for our future pharmacists!



Typhe J. lith

Stephen J. Cutler, Ph.D.Dean, College of Pharmacy



For Alumni:

715 Sumter Street, Columbia, SC 29208 sc.edu/pharmacy | alumni@cop.sc.edu

Send us an update











<u>Manage</u> your preferences | <u>Opt Out</u> using TrueRemove™ Got this as a forward? <u>Sign up</u> to receive our future emails. View this email <u>online</u>. This email was sent to malorys@mailbox.sc.edu.

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

